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The	school	may	be	closed,	but	that	does	not	mean	there	is	not	still	work	to	be	done.		
Even	though	most	of	us	here	at	ExCEL	have	not	laid	eyes	on	our	students	in	over	a	
month,	the	staff	is	still	dedicated	to	the	program	and	the	kids.	
	
Student	news-	ExCEL	still	sits	at	61	members	of	the	wolfpack	for	May,	but	we	have	
already	been	getting	names	for	students	who	will	start	with	us	in	the	fall.			
	
With	all	classes	being	done	either	online	or	via	paper	packets	we	have	seen	the	
majority	of	our	students	engaging	in	the	lessons	and	motivating	themselves	to	learn	
in	these	difficult	times.				
	
Staff	news-	Since	the	COVID-19	closure	not	only	has	the	staff	here	at	ExCEL	planned	
work	to	be	sent	home	each	week,	deliver	that	work	and	pick	up	completed	packets	
but	they	have	also	been	keeping	up	on	IEP	meetings	and	reevaluations.		During	this	
time	our	staff	has	conducted	over	20	annual	IEP	meetings	and	6	reevaluations	either	
via	phone	call	or	virtual	meetings	to	ensure	our	dates	are	met	and	that	our	students	
continue	to	be	served	to	the	best	of	our	abilities.	
	
Building	news-	With	the	official	closure	of	the	school	for	the	remainder	of	the	year,	
Mr.	Kegebein	is	beginning	to	get	the	building	ready	for	summer	maintenance.		This	
means	getting	rooms	cleared	out	to	paint	and	prepping	the	floors	for	their	annual	
scrubbing	and	waxing.		We	hope	to	come	back	in	the	fall	to	a	building	looking	like	
new	after	the	long	closure.		
	
	


